. UChicago Islamic Studies Workshop

Dear all,

I hope your break was restful and offered you a chance to hit
“refresh”. This quarter, we have a busy schedule of scholars and
events I'd like to announce. Please stay in touch for further details.
Mohamad Ballan presenting “They Shall Come to You from the
West with God’s Religion: Ibadi Doctrine and Berber Identity in Ibn

Sallam’s Kitab” on January 23.

Rodrigo Adem on Ibn Taymiyya the Hanbali reception of
dialectical theology February 6.

Ayse Polat presenting on print media and administration of
religion in the late Ottoman empire February 25.

Maryam Kashani on Islamic education in contemporary North
America March 6.

We will keep you posted.
Hope to see you soon,

Timothy Gutmann
Coordinator



